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Caminando Juntos a Votar: A Community Walk to the Polls Unites 

Cincinnati’s Latin Community 

Cincinnati, Ohio – 10/28/2024 – This year, Cincinnati’s Latin community is stepping 

out in full force for a powerful and uplifting event – Caminando Juntos a Votar! This 

community walk to the polls is an opportunity for everyone to come together, celebrate 

our vibrant culture, and make our voices heard in the democratic process. 

Join the League of United Latin American Citizens (LULAC) Saturday, November 2nd 

at Frisch’s in Norwood (4765 Montgomery Road, Cincinnati) as we unite in a show of 

community strength and pride. Starting at 2:00 PM, families, friends, neighbors, and 

supporters will join in this inspiring journey to the polls. Let us have influence, one step 

at a time, as we march together for a brighter future! 

Why Join Caminando Juntos a Votar? Caminando Juntos a Votar is more than a walk; it is 

a celebration of unity and civic engagement. As we walk side by side, we remind 

ourselves of the power of our voices, our votes, and our dedication to creating change. 

Together, we support one another, uplift our community, and proudly participate in 

shaping our future. 

The event will be colorful decorations, and a contagious spirit of excitement. Wear your 

most spirited attire, wave your flags, and bring your loved ones to join in this 

energizing celebration of democracy. 

Our community is strong, diverse, and ready to make an impact. Let us come together 

to ensure that every voice is represented, every vote is counted, and our community’s 

needs are heard. Whether it is your first time voting or your fiftieth, we can all be part 

of this powerful movement. 
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